The Board of Health meeting was held on Monday, March 1, 2021 at 6:00 p.m.

MEMBERS PRESENT: Myles Heger, Lisa Lesogor and Timothy Harhen. Staff in attendance: Susan Mulloy, Adm. Asst. and Robert Philbrick, Health Agent

M/Harhen, s/Lesogor a unanimous vote to open the meeting at 6:00 p.m.

*NO HEARINGS/MEETINS SCHEDULED

There are NO Disposal Works Permits to be approved this evening.

M/Lesogor, s/Harhen a unanimous vote to pay: Current Bills (Robert Casper, Food Inspector Invoice and HF Group)

M/Harhen, s/Heger (Lesogor abstaining) a unanimous vote to approve the minutes of February 22, 2021.

Lisa Lesogor gave an update on vaccinations and cases at Sachem Center for Health and Rehabilitation.

Susan Mulloy provided an update on COVID cases. Cases are decreasing and East Bridgewater has been designated yellow. An update was also provided about the upcoming Pool Testing at the schools and the upcoming guidance to be issued by the State for indoor and outdoor events.

Timothy Harhen provided the Board with an update regarding the vaccination clinic being conducted at the Housing Authority on March 5, 2021.

Robert Philbrick provided the Board with updates on upcoming projects as well as the status of the beavers in town and the diversion process.

M/Harhen, s/Lesogor a unanimous vote to adjourn at 6:11 p.m.